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Continuation of  the Public Hearing 
For a wetlands approval 

 
The Public hearing, opened on September 5, 
2023, will be continued to October 2, 2023 at 
7:05 PM. The Hearing will be held in the 
Cafeteria at Botelle School, 128 Greenwoods 
Road East (Route 44). 
This Hearing is regarding an application for 
the redevelopment of  the Norfolk Firehouse. 
The proposed site is located on Parcel 7-
12/151, 20 Shepard Road and 7-12/152, City 
Meadow property. 
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